
Kingsmeadow Reacts To... The KFC Crisis 

 
Recently, well-known chicken brand KFC has fallen under an unfortunate chicken 

shortage because of their chicken supplier (DHL) failing to deliver chicken to their 

restaurants. 

 

This is, obviously, an absolute catastrophe, as a lot of people are going without 

chicken. This also affects KFC financially, as they’re not selling anything for the 

foreseeable future. 

 

The ‘closed’ notice on the doors of all their restaurants reads: 

“We deliver our chicken fresh into our restaurants, but we’ve had a few 

hiccups with the delivery today. We wouldn’t want to open without offering our 

full menu, but we’ll be back at the fryers as soon as we can!” 

 

Here’s year 7 student Evan’s opinion on the recent happenings: “This doesn’t seem 

as much of a problem as other things such as wars and starvation. It’s just a minor 

setback in the KFC brand. There’s nothing really bad happening with the situation 

currently; it’s just a shortage.” 

 

Another year 7 student, who wished to remain anonymous, had this to say about it: 

“It’s disgraceful because they are a popular brand and they have no more chicken. 

What are the suppliers thinking? They have to be refilling the chicken excessively 

because everybody loves chicken.” 

 

The problem should be fixed in the coming days or weeks, and soon enough KFC 

will be up and running again. 

 

By Tommy, year 7 

 


